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Madi Wells signed a letter of intent to play 

for the NEO Ladies Soccer Team next year.  

She is the 1st CHS young lady to sign a 

soccer letter of intent.  Pictured with Madi 

are: Coach Earl, Parents Linda & Ben Wells, 

Coach Bindel & Head Coach Medlin. 

CHS Class of 2019 graduated May 5th at 4 o’clock in 

the afternoon.  The Class of 2019 had 41 

graduates.  There were 4 valedictorians:        

Kanice Brown, Hayden Moss, Elise Siler and Abigail 

Weaver.  Pictured above is Calvin Howard saying the 

opening prayer and Taylor Shackleford preparing to 

do the Pledge of Allegiance and sing the” Star 

Spangled Banner”. 

CHS Soccer Spotlight 
 
Gabriel Gonzalez has been a 4 year 
starter for the CHS Boys Soccer Team. 
He was a team captain this season. 
He has played both outside midfield 
and forward. Gabriel scored 10 goals 
this season to lead the team in 
scoring.  Gabriel is the 7th CHS player 
to earn All-State honors in the 10 year 
history of the program and marks the 
3rd consecutive year the boys have 
had an All-State representative. 

 

The State Track Meet was held May 3 & 4 at 

Western Heights in OK City.  Morgan Connell 

placed 6th in the 100 yard dash and 6th in the 200 

yard dash.  The boys 4X200 relay tied for 4th (Chris 

Ibarra, Gabriel Gonzalez, Carlos Cardenas & Caden 

Pickard).  The Boys 4X400 relay placed 6th  

(Gabriel Gonzalez, Chris Ibarra,                               

Ty Jauert &  Carlos Cardenas) 


